
Parents- Teachers Meeting
Through annual meets between the parents and the teachers, the college
expresses its concern for the students’ progress or otherwise to their
guardians. Apart from the formal annual meeting, the teachers of the
respective departments may inform the guardians about their wards’
performance if and when needed. The guardians provide the college
constructive suggestions based on which the college initiates remedial
measures for the betterment of the students of this backward area, many of
whom are first generation learners.


